
 

    

 

 

 

                  

 The MANE News

LION PRIDE SCHEDULE 

January:
11 & 25- Early Dismissal at 1:30pm 
14-25- Sign up for PTO Committees (by the front door)
28- PTO Meeting @ 6pm

January Foundational Character Quality: 

Honesty:  Having truthful words and ways.  

Ephesians 4:25 

Therefore each of you must put off falsehood and 
speak truthfully to your neighbor, for we are all 
members of one body. 

January 14, 2019

PTO Meeting & Sign-Up 
If you are interested in leading or helping on 
one of these committees please sign up by the 
front door and attend the meeting if you are 
able to. 
Committees:  
Food Committee Leader:  
Decorations Leader:  
Fundraising Leader: Karena Denton 

Meeting: Monday, Jan. 28 @ 6pm 



 

  

 

SPRING SOCCER 
We have found a sponsor for our Spring 
2019 soccer team for ages 8-12 & 5-7. If you 
are interested in helping coach or with 
planning, please contact the school. 
Registration forms for the Spring soccer 
team are being sent home in order to ensure 
we have enough players. Please return them 
by December 1st.  
YOUR STUDENT WILL NEED TO BE 5 
BY MARCH 2018.

NEEDS LIST 

Cleaning Wipes 

Paper Towels 

Fishies 

Graham Crackers 

Page 1 of 2 The MANE NEWS

Great Foundations Christian School & Learning Center 
1041 E 3rd Street, Chadron, NE 69337 
308-430-5794 
http://www.greatfoundationschristianschool.org  
Administrator: Jennifer Ames 
MA, Education Administration/Supervision 
MA, SPED 
BA, Elementary Education (pre K- 8th) 
jenniferames@greatfoundationschristianschool.org  

Elementary-High School Parent 
Teacher Conferences 
Sign up sheets will go out in mid Jan. Please contact 
Jennifer with any questions. 
jenniferames@greatfoundationschristianschool.org  
308-430-5794
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